ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: November 1, 2016
TO: All Potential Proposers
Wi
FROM: Boycg’H. Evans, Purchasing Agent
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 -~ RFP Replacement of Bus Video System
BIDS TO BE OPENED: November 30, 2016, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to a question asked by a potential proposer
regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposal. This addendum becomes a part of the
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: How many buses do you have in your entire fleet if funding did permit replacement
over the next three years?

Response: The amount of vehicles we currently have in our fleet has been stated in
Section IV Scope of work (Page 6) of the RFP. KAT’s fixed route and demand response fleets
consist of sixty-one (61) heavy-duty buses, twelve (12) low-floor cutaway vans, and twenty-two
(22) para-transit vans. The RFP additionally states in Section IV “option purchases shall also
allow for purchase of the same equipment for any new vehicles purchased or obtained for transit
system growth. All proposers must include detailed unit pricing for all components needed for
the proposed system”. The City’s intent is to advise proposers that the City “may” employ the
winning proposer’s services to outfit any additional vehicles that may be procured within the
next three years, This includes, but is not limited to, outfitting select support vehicles that may
exist in the future.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



